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Oregon House Bill 2548 would make it very risky to employ people.  Agriculture in 

Oregon is already burdened by regulation to the point that it is difficult to stay in 

business.  House Bill 2548 could be the final nail in the coffin for many Agriculture 

Businesses in Oregon.  I oppose House Bill 2548. 


